MAINE HISTORIC PRESERVATION COMMISSION
55 CAPITOL STREET
65 STATE HOUSE STATION
AUGUSTA, MAINE
04333

JANET T. MILLS KIRK F. MOHNEY
DIRECTOR

GOVERNOR

December 2, 2020

Mr. Silas W. Canavan
Walsh Engineering
Once Karen Drive
Suite 2A

Westbrook, ME 04092

Project: MHPC #1734-20 TPE WHO02; Swett Road
Solar Project

Town: Windham, ME

Dear Mr. Canavan:

In response to your recent request, I have reviewed the information received November 24, 2020
to continue consultation on the above referenced project in accordance with the requirements of
Maine Department of Environmental Protection.

Based on the information provided, I have concluded that there are no National Register eligible
properties on or adjacent to the parcels. In addition, the project area is not considered sensitive for
archaeological resources.

Please contact Megan M. Rideout of our staff, at megan.m.rideout@maine.gov or 207-287-2992, if
we can be of further assistance in this matter.

Sincerely,

pt7.

Kirk F. Mohney
State Historic Preservation Officer



